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EXHIBIT 
 

Change Name of ‘Via Arco Iris’ 
To  

‘GVR West Center Drive’ 
 

Overview 
 
The street between GVR’s West Center and the West Center parking lot is a private road maintained by the 
Green Valley Community Complex Association (GVCCA).  GVR’s West Center is the only property with a street 
address on Via Arco Iris.  
 
The private road Via Arco Iris is often difficult to locate and is spelled differently on some GPS systems (i.e., Via 
Arcoiris).  Emergency medical personnel have been delayed when responding to a 911 call from the 
performing arts auditorium, GVR Woodworking Club, and the GVR Tennis Center located at GVR’s West 
Center. 
 
Changing the name of ‘Via Arco Iris’ to ‘GVR West Center Drive’ would make it much easier to locate the West 
Center and allow emergency medical staff to respond more quickly to 911 calls from the site. 
 
The GVCCA Board of Directors recently voted to endorse changing the name of ‘Via Arco Iris’ to ‘GVR West 
Center Drive.’ 
 
 

Recommendation 
 
Apply to the U.S. Postal Service and/or Pima County, Arizona (if needed) to have the name of ‘Via Arco Iris’ 
changed to ‘GVR West Center Drive.’ 

 


